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Prayer 
 
Dear Lord, 
As we break up for the half-term holiday, we thank you for all that we have learnt and 
experienced over the last seven weeks. 
Help us to enjoy a restful and enjoyable time with our families in the coming week, giving us 
the strength and energy to return to school refreshed and revitalised, ready to enjoy all the 
wonderful activities that lie ahead. 
In Jesus’s name we pray. 
Amen. 

  

 

Please click to find out 

more about our school 

Facebook  

Twitter 

‘I can do all things 

through Christ who 

strengthens me.’     

Phil 4:13            

Fantastic Book Awards 
 
 
We have had our first meeting and the children are 
very excited to start reading their new books over half-
term. We will read a total of 5 books and vote for our 
favourite in March.  
 
The winning book will be announced in May and we are 
hoping to attend the star-studded awards at UCLan in 
June.  

https://www.facebook.com/people/Eccleston-St-Marys-CE-Primary-School/100064054624454/
https://twitter.com/eccleston_ce?lang=en-GB


Year 1 Forest School 
 
Year 1 have enjoyed their sessions in Forest School this term. They 
have identified leaves, made stick men and built bug hotels, which 
they hung up around the area. Their final session saw them building a 
fire, toasting marshmallows and having time for a little play! 
 
We are already looking forward to our next sessions with Mr Gatefield 
in the Spring term. 

Bags 2 School 
 
Please remember to bring your charity bags back to school on Wednesday 1st 
November and leave them outside the school hall before 9am! 

Artwork 
 
Year 3 are embarking on an exciting new Art Project with Olive 
Green in the village. They will be the first class to display their 
canvas artwork and it will reflect an Autumn theme whilst celebrating 
the 150th Birthday of our school. 
The 'Art in the Courtyard' will be on display from Saturday 
28

th
 October, which is perfect timing for Olive Green's Artisan Market, 

until Tuesday 14
th
 November.  

 
Why not pop in to see the children's beautiful works of art on display!  

Remembrance Sunday 
This year Remembrance Sunday is on 12th November.  The 
procession leaves Eccleston Primary School, Doctors Lane, at 
10.15am arriving at St Mary’s church for an outside service starting at 
10.45am.  
We will be looking for some of our pupils to ‘plant’ poppies at the War 
Memorial during the service—more information when we return to 
school. 



Interfaith Week 
 
Thank you to everyone who joined us this afternoon at our Celebration Assembly, bringing 
to an end our Interfaith Week. Each class had marked the week in very different ways and 
shared what they had learnt during the Assembly. 

 

These photos  give just a flavour 
of the week we’ve enjoyed. 
 

 



School Photographer 
 
The school photographer will be in to take individual and family 

photos on Tuesday 31
st
 October.  Pupils with siblings not in 

school are welcome to come in from 8.30am to have their family 

photographs taken. 

Admission to Primary School 2024 is now open. 
 
If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can now apply for 
their primary school place at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It's quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of your 
application. 
 

Shoeboxes for Ukraine Appeal 
 
Please do try to support this worthy cause if you can. 
Filled Shoeboxes can be returned to school at any time during October and November, after 
which they will be collected and transported to Ukraine. 

Secondary school admissions 
  
If your child is in Year 6 you can now apply for their secondary school place 
at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools 
It's quick and easy to do and you will receive email confirmation of your application. 
You must apply even if you already have siblings in school. If you live in Lancashire you can include 
out of area preferences on your online application. 
The closing date for secondary applications for September 2024 is 23:59 on 31 October 2023. 
For guidance on school transport see: https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/
schools/school-transport/. 

http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
http://www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/school-transport/
https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/school-transport/


Upcoming Dates 
        

Friday 20th October     All Day    School Closed (Inset Day) 
 
Monday 30th October                         8.45am    School re-opens 
Tuesday 31st October   8.30am    School Photos (individual) 
Wednesday 1st November  9.00am    Bags2School 
Wednesday 1st November  9.15am    Y5 Class Worship  
              (Please join us) 

Friday 3rd November    All Day    Victorian Day 
 
Monday 6th November   All Day    150th Birthday Party Day 
Thursday 9th November   3.30pm    PTFA AGM 
Friday 10th November   10.45am    Remembrance Service 
              (Please join us) 

Letters Home 
 
KS1—Construction Club      Whole school—Birthday events 
Y5 & Y6—Girls Football League 
Y3— Art in the Courtyard Letter 

Sports and Social Clubs  
        
Monday    Guitar Lessons KS2   Lunchtimes 
Monday    Judo Club KS2           8.00-8.45am  
Tuesday    Construction Club KS1  3.15-4.00pm 
Tuesday    Dodgeball KS2    3.20-4.20pm 
Wednesday   Spanish Club Yrs1-6   8.00-8.50am 
Wednesday   St Marys Singing Sensations 3.20-4.20pm     
Thursday    Multi-Sport Skills KS1  3.20-4.20pm 
Friday    Brass Club    3.20-4.15pm 

Eccleston St Mary’s Church Autumn Fair 
 
St Mary’s Church will be holding their Autumn Fair on Saturday 
28th October from 10- 2pm in Bateman Hall.  There will be a 
variety of stalls, admission is free and everyone is welcome! 

Uniform 
 
If buying new uniform over the holidays, please remember that polo shirts must be jade 
green not forest or bottle green. 
Please also be mindful that hair accessories should be small and in school colours. Ear-
rings are not permitted.  
We really appreciate your help in keeping our children looking so smart at all times. Thank 
you. 






